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Utility Committee Report 
Industrial, Commercial and Institutional Sector Strategic Review - 
Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the actions as outlined in Attachment 2 of the February 1, 2019, 
City Operations report CR_6361, be approved. 

2. That Attachments 1 and 2 of the February 1, 2019, City Operations 
report CR_6361 remain private pursuant to sections 24 (advice from 
officials) and 25 (disclosure harmful to economic and other interests of 
a public body) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act. 
 

History 

At the February 1, 2019, Utility Committee meeting, the February 1, 2019, 
City Operations report CR_5827, the February 1, 2019, City Operations report 
CR_6132, the February 1, 2019, City Operations report CR_6361, and the 
February 1, 2019, City Operations report CR_6669, were considered and 
dealt with together and the Committee heard from M. Gorrie and D. Dooley. 
The following motion was passed: 
 
6.1 Citizen feedback on Additional Residential Waste Diversion 
Programs 
 
That Administration provide a report to the June 28, 2019, Utility Committee 
meeting on a final strategy including results of additional citizen 
engagement on:  
 
1. Source Separated Organics as outlined in Figure 2.1 of Attachment 2 of 
the February 1, 2019, City Operations report CR_5827.  
 
2. Additional waste diversion and reduction programs.  
 
And that Administration use the recommendations of Waste-Free 
Edmonton, as outlined in M. Gorrie’s handout from the February 1, 2019, 
Utility Committee meeting, as the basis for consultation on single use 
plastics in Phase 2. 
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